## welcome to KINDERGARTEN

Hello, and welcome to kindergarten in Room 119! We are going to have a wonderful year learning and growing together. My hope is that you will have fun, make new friends, and love learning this year.

I am so looking forward to meeting you and learning all about you. This is my 11th year teaching kindergarten & my 12th year teaching at Central School. I also grew up in Wilmette and went to Central School too!

Please check the supply list on our classroom website and/or the Central School website to make sure that you have everything you need to start the school year. Please bring your supplies to school on Wednesday, August 23rd during our Meet & Greet time. If you ordered supplies through the PTA, they will be waiting for you in our classroom that day.

Grownups, please mark your calendar for Curriculum Night which will also be held on August 23rd at 5:30pm in our classroom. At this time I will inform you of more specific curriculum and classroom related items. Until then, please check our classroom website for more information about the happenings in Room 119.

The beginning of a new school year is exciting and fun.

Together we are starting a fabulous adventure at Central School!

See you soon! Love, Ms. wingels